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Back to School!

August 29th, 2023

Meet the Teacher and Back to School BBQ

We are so looking forward to seeing all students and parents at our
Back to School Open House! Teachers and classrooms will be
ready to greet families from 4pm-6pm. A hotdog bbq will be at 6pm
and classrooms will be open again from 7pm-8pm. There will also
be a new parent orientation at 7pm in the sanctuary of the church.
Students can bring in their school supplies and see where they will
be situated in their classroom! We find that this helps alleviate first
day jitters and makes their first day (Tuesday, September 5) go
smoother.

Take Note!

Back to School Assembly
Our Back to School Assembly is taking place on Friday, September 8

at 2:45pm. All parents are welcome to attend.

Reminder for Pick Up and Drop Off

Check out THIS video for a reminder of how student pick up and
drop off works!




Update and Additions to Policies

We have a few updates to our dress code as well as new technology
and anti-bullying policies. You will find links to all on our parent hub.
| There is a link to the parent hub at the bottom of this newsletter.
The technology policy will need to be signed by parents and
students in grades 4-8.

September Monthly Calendar now available

September 2023.docx. pdf
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